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St Vincent de Paul 
St. Teresa’s Conference 

Family assistance 
around Lincoln! 
Recently, the St. Teresa’s 
conference visited a single 
mother who was on maternity 
leave with no income until she 
was able to return to work.  There 
was prior domestic abuse and 
the child’s father is incarcerated. 
This mom receives some state 
assistance and food stamps. 
Additionally, she has no vehicle 
and relies on public 
transportation.   

The St. Teresa’s Conference 
assisted our neighbor through 
this time of need and paid her 
outstanding rent and the balance 
on her electric bill. 

Thank you everyone who directly 
and indirectly support and 
worked together to make sure 
that the people who are in 
emergency situations needs are 
met.  

Little known facts about 

our patron, St. Vincent 

de Paul! 
He entered the priesthood to retire 

and live comfortably. 

He was kidnapped and sold as a 

slave for two years. 

He was accused of theft by his 

roommate.  The real thief 

confessed years later. 

The confession of a dying man 

changed his life. 

He was a man with a temper and 
working with the poor softened his 
heart and he became a kind and 
tender man. 

His body is incorrupt. 

He was not the founder of The 

St. Vincent de Paul Society.  

The society was founded by 

Blessed Frederic Ozanam in 

1883 in his honor. 

The St. Teresa’s conference 

assisted 22 families in Q3 and 

is projecting to provide aid for 

over 54 individuals/households 

during 2024.  Please pray for 

our conference and all those in 

need of assistance. 

“Carry each other’s burdens and so you 

will fulfill the law of Christ.”   

Galatians 6:2  

St. Teresa’s Conference 

Officers 
President:  Shannon van Gerpen 
Vice President:  Mary Lou Buss 
Secretary:  Nathaniel Cunningham 
Treasurer:  Charles Stratman 

How to contact us: 

Shannon (402)-250-9950 
st.teresas.lincoln.svdp@gmail.com 

How do I get 

involved? 
o Through your prayers
o By joining our parish

conference
o Financial contributions

via the envelopes at the
church exits, the parish
website, text “gift” to
402-925-9925, or scan
the QR code below.




